Over the past years, there has always been some confusion regarding the number of guests members are allowed to bring to the pool.  

The current rule is “A member or resident and his or her family may entertain up to one family unit, but no more than 3 individuals at one time.”   

The problem as been that no one can agree on the definition of “family unit”.   So the board has voted to replace this rule with the following effective 5/24/2014:

A member or resident and his or her family (per address) may entertain up to 4 guests at one time.  Guests must be accompanied by an adult member or resident.

This simply means that no matter whether you have 1 or 10 people living in you home, you are allowed only 4 guests at the pool. 
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